
 

 

 

 
 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Find enclosed your Scheme Benefits booklet and Travel Policy for the November 2021 renewal.  
Please pay particular attention to the Health Declaration on page 3 of the travel policy.  
 
We are delighted to announce that following a review of the group insurance scheme, no increase in 
subscriptions are required.  
 
Important changes 
 

• New provider and claims telephone number for Legal Expenses 

• New provider and claims telephone number for Home Emergency 

• New claims telephone number for Motor Breakdown cover 
 
Details can be found in the enclosed Booklet; please update your contact numbers.  
 
Individual policy wordings are available on the Group Schemes section of the Philip Williams website 
www.philipwilliams.co.uk  or, by using the QR codes shown in the Scheme Benefits Booklet. As with all 
insurance policies, terms and conditions apply.  
 
The Travel Policy wording is unchanged, however, you will have significantly greater protection if you 
book a Package Trip through an ABTA/ATOL bonded agent and pay with a Credit Card. You should 
check the latest FCDO advice on travel restrictions and be aware that you will not be covered should 
you book a destination to which all but essential travel is advised against. Please note all cover under 
the travel policy ceases at age 70 for both members and partners. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Federation Office or visit the Federation 
Website. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ian White 
Secretary, Gloucestershire Police Federation 

 

http://www.philipwilliams.co.uk/

